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Happening At the Library

Book Club meeting will be on
 August 13th @ 6

Next Meeting: September 10th

There will be a Library Board
meeting held on Wednesday 

August 21st @ 6 

Open to the public.

Coming Up In August
Summer Book Sale begins on

Monday August 5th!



Museum Passes
Go to our Facebook page to follow the links!
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Summer Reading
This summer has just flown by. 

We had so much fun with the kids this summer! We went on great big
adventures right here at the library. The imagination of these kids was

amazing to witness. We watched new friendships bond together as well
as watched excitement grow each week for our classes and activities. 

This year, we added a Bluey Party for a Friday Fun Day event, and it was
so much bigger than we could have imagined! Everyone had so much

fun playing Keepy Uppy and meeting Bluey herself!
We celebrated Harry Potter’s birthday again this year (because of

course we have to, it ’s a literary masterpiece)!
We also had Oglebay Good Zoo visit the library to end out the summer

again this year. As always, they were so wonderful and the kids
absolutely LOVED the animals!

It’s so sad to say it’s over, but we had so much fun and couldn’t have
asked for a better time, and better weather!

Thank you to everyone who joined us this year: you made it another
wonderful summer here at the library.
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Follow Us on Social Media
Flenniken Public Library

Library Hours:
Monday: 9:30-5; Tuesday: 9:30-6:30; Wednesday: 9:30-6:30;

Thursday: 9:30-5; Friday: 9:30-4:30; Saturday: 9:30-2
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